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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

Wow what an amazing start to Term Two! 
Our Easter raffle and Hat Parade finished the Term on a high.

This week Mother’s Day has been amazing! 
Our dedicated P&C and staff deserve and massive wrap in

terms of the energy and organisation that has gone into each
event. Outstanding! 

The ANZAC Day ceremony was also very well attended. Our
student did a great job as a part of the march. The ceremony

made excellent links to Wellington and engaged the students. 
Thanks to all our families for supporting the great attendance

numbers across the school. This Term has started like last
one!  

I welcomed our new Director Monica St Baker today at school.
She enjoyed the visit and got to meet lots of students and

staff. 
We have begun the year learning about a new High Potential

and Gifted Education Policy. I will share our planning in regard
to this over the next few weeks. 

Have a great week! 
Darryl Thompson 



School News

Buzzie Winners
Amiyah KP, Zahra 3/4L, Lexie 3F, Tilly 3/4L,

Archie 5/6R, Tahleah 6M, Connor 5/6R, Kenzie
1/2M, Tyali Aqua, Jayda 1MR, Harlo KR

Attendance Award: Kaitlyn Robbins 
Teacher Award: Mrs Petrovic
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School News



C O L D  W E A T H E R
I S  F A S T

A P P R O A C H I N G

At Wellington Public School we
are unable to

cook or heat instant noodles and
food in the Office , Due to Work
Health and Safety restrictions.





Draw: Friday, 23 May 2025

Envelopes must be returned to enter the draw!

STEWART HOUSE

CHARITY DRIVE
Stewart House provides essential medical care, confidence-building
activities, and a supportive environment where public school children
in need can reset, thrive, and embrace a brighter future.

Important: 
Online payments ARE NOT an
automatic entry into the draw.

Please return your envelope(s)

to your school with a receipt
number (if paying online) for

entry in the draw. 


